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 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR RACINE COUNTY ADOPT-A-PARK 
PROGRAM 

 
Racine – Racine County Executive Jonathan Delagrave announced that the county is 
again seeking groups to volunteer in Racine County’s Adopt-A-Park Program.   

Clean-up is performed at a county park at least three times a year. Groups are provided 
with bags for the clean-up; the county will collect and dispose of the material.  All ages 
are welcome to be part of the effort, but participating groups are required to have at least 
one adult supervisor for every 10 minors in the park. 

If you are interested in keeping our environment clean and playing an important role in 
keeping our community attractive, please contact Racine County’s Department of Public 
Works and Development Services at (262) 886-8457, weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m.   

More information about the Adopt-A-Park program can be found on the county’s website, 
http://racinecounty.com/government/public-works-and-development-
services/parks/adopt-a-park.   
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